Tisztelt Tarsasagi Tagok!

Sigbert Huber, az IUSS titkara értesitett minket az alabbi lehetdségrol, mely a ridi
konferenciara ad tamogatast didkoknak:

Dear representatives of the National Soil Science Societies,

Let me inform you that the IUSS decided to provide travel support to students who will
present their scientific work at the WCSS 2018 in Rio.

We are exclusively asking you to help us find the best students from your societies as we want
to support their involvement in the 21st WCSS.

The support is limited to 10,000 USD in total (max. 1,000 USD per student).

Criteria for selection: high quality master or PhD student, abstract accepted and fees paid for
WCSS participation

Applicants need to send an application letter, student certificate, approval of their abstract,
confirmation of registration fee paid and a comprehensive CV.

The selection of the students to be supported will be carried out by an ITUSS Committee
consisting of selected members of the Executive Committee.

Applicants shall send their applications to iuss@umweltbundesamt.at until June 15, 2018.

Best regards,

Sigbert Huber
Secretariat of International Union of Soil Sciences

T: +43-(0)1-313 04/3670
M: +43-(0) 664 80013 3670
F: +43-(0)1-313 04/3533
iuss@umweltbundesamt.at

Spittelauer Lénde 5
1090 Wien
Osterreich/Austria
http://www.iuss.org/

Udvozlettel:
Bakacsi Zso6fia
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